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Subject: Re: ARRB hearing in Los Angeles, September 17, 1996

Body:

Dear Mr. Rudd:Thank you very much for the invitation.The Review Board will be finalizing its review of 

documents and preparing to close down in the fall of 1997.  As I am sure you understand, this will be a very 

busy time for us.  We appreciate the invitation but, unfortunately, will not be able to attend.Again, thank you 

for writing and for your continuing interest in the work of the Board,Sincerely,Eileen A. 

SullivanTo:	Eileen_Sullivan @ jfk-arrb.gov (Eileen Sullivan) @ internetcc:	 (bcc: Eileen 

Sullivan/ARRB)From:	johnr @ CYSERV1.CYBASE.CO.UK (John Rudd) @ Internet @ WORLDCOM   

Date:	11/15/96 01:11:24 AM CSTSubject:	Re: ARRB hearing in Los Angeles, September 17, 1996Hi Eileen,You 

may know about the conference in Liverpool, July 1996. I hope to holdanother in 1997 around 

September/November.Would you or one of the board members be interested incoming over to Englandto 

give a talk and help, in your specialised field, ARRB or any other field.What would your expenses be.Please 

contact me.JohnJohn RuddSecretary DALLAS '63169 Oakfield RoadLierpool L4 0UFEngland 
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